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NOTICE NO. 25/2012  

 
 
UNSOLICITED BID/QUOTATION RECEIVED FOR PREPARATION OF LINKING THE 
IDP, SDBIP AND PMS TO THE MTEF BUDGET OF 2012 – 2015: 
 
Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 113 of the MFMA (Act no. 56 of 2003) and 
the stipulations of Clause 41(2) of the Municipal Supply Chain Management Policy that, 
Emthanjeni Municipality intends to accept an Unsolicited Bid/Quotation for the 
preparation of linking the IDP, SDBIP and PMS to the MTEF Budget of 2012 - 2015.  
The unsolicited bid/quotation received has the following benefits for Emthanjeni 
Municipaltity: 
 

 This will be a continuation of the current service rendered by the service provider; 

 There is an existing Service Level Agreement in place; 

 It will be cost effective for the municipality to make use of the current service 
provider. 

 It would also be in compliance of the MSA and MFMA i.t.o Predetermine 
Objectives 

 
Objections/comments must be submitted in writing and must reach the undersigned not 
later than Friday, 2 March 2012 at 12:00.  Objections/comments can be delivered by 
hand to the Municipal Offices at, 45 Voortrekker Street, DE AAR, or may be posted to 
the Municipal Manager, P O Box 42, DE AAR 7000 or e-mailed to 
fmanuel@emthanjeni.co.za. 
 
Objections/comments received after the set closing date and time will not be 
considered.  Further information on the proposed transactions can be obtained from Mr 
M F Manuel at Tel: (053) 632 9100 or 0829172841. 
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